FHS Gridiron Club Inc.

PO Box 572 Fishers, IN 46038
fishersgridironclub@gmail.com

Dear Community Leader and Business Owner,

The FHS Gridiron Club exists to help facilitate the highest level of achievement for the young men and coaches
associated with our Fishers High School Football Program. Under the direction of our head coach Curt Funk
and his staff, the 2024 season is poised to be a promising and successful campaign.

Most of the funds required to run this program comes directly from the Gridiron Club Membership and its
local sponsors. This is why we desperately need your help and partnership.

Please consider joining us by sponsoring and attending our upcoming Kickoff Dinner and Gala.

Can’t attend but want to get involved? Please consider donating or supply something for our silent auction.
Kickoff Dinner & Gala Date: April 20, 2024

Location: Delaware Township Community Center, 9094 E 131t St, Fishers, IN 46038

Time: 6:00pm till 9:30pm.
***This will be a cocktail attire and 21+ only may attend.

Keynote Speaker, Vince Lorenzano

Indiana HS Football Hall of Fame Coach, inducted July 10, 2021

26 years as a high school head coach, career record of 217-108

1989-93: Head Coach at Cardinal Ritter

1994-2000: Head Coach at Mississinewa

2001-02: Offensive Coordinator at Bishop Chatard (won the 2001 and 2002 State Championships)

2003-2016: Head Coach at Bishop Chatard going 157-39, winning the Indiana State Championship in: 2003, 2006, 2007, 2010, 2011,
2012 and 2015.

We thank you in advance for your support and look forward to hearing from you!

Bill Maynard (Fundraising Chair)
317-565-9634
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